
 

                                            
 
 
 
 
September 11, 2023 
 
After a comprehensive review of the current and extended weather forecast, and reaching out to the 
Aroostook County Emergency Management Agency regarding safety concerns, along with up-to-date 
information obtained from the NWS Caribou website, unfortunately, it was determined by Spud 
Speedway, under an abundance of caution, that we will be postponing the highly anticipated Dustbowl 
scheduled for September 14 - 17th, until September 29, 30 and October 1st.  
 
This decision was a hard one for track owners, Troy Haney and Jim Gamage.  Many months of planning 
went into this event, and we want this first Dustbowl to be the best and safest experience it can be for 
those who attend.   
 
We understand the disappointment this may cause to our valued supporters, sponsors, vendors, and 
participants.  Please be assured Spud Speedway is committed to delivering an exceptional experience 
once conditions allow for a safe and enjoyable weekend.  On a positive note, this gives everyone more 
time to build scarecrows for the city wide scarecrow competition, time to get your cars shined up for the 
car show, new tires for the burn out competition and your sleds tuned for the grass drags.   
 
For further information and updates regarding the rescheduled event, please visit our website 
www.cariboudustbowl.com.   
 
As we now look forward to the end of the month may Mother Nature be on the side of Dustbowl.  See 
you there! 
 
Troy Haney and Jim Gamage  
207-227-0897 (Troy) 
207-691-9300 (Jim) 
Owners/Organizers 
Spud Speedway  
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